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On behalf of the Emergency Department team at LIJ Forest Hills Hospital | would like to take this
opportunity to thank you for the food you have provided the department in these most critical times.
Your generous donation provided our Emergency Department Team and the many other departments of
this hospital with an important pause as they work tirelessly to provide care around - the- clock to our
community.

Again, thank you from all of us for your selfless donation.

Stay safe.

With warm regards,

The Entire Emergency Department Team
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